Supplemental Showing — Request for Tolling Waiver
W27DP-D, New Bern, NC (184531)

This supplement showing is provided in response to the request for additional information dated March
28, 2022. In response, Gray Television Licensee, LLC (“Gray”), the permittee of W27DP-D, provides the
following information.

Gray acquired W27DP-D on March 22, 2022 and has worked diligently to get the station on the air as
soon as possible. Gray has received permission to from American Tower to construct W27DP-D on its
tower in Starling, NC. Gray has filed for and obtained a construction permit to construct W27DP-D from
the Starling Tower (File No. 0000189303). Gray has the equipment on hand to construct this

facility. The contractor Gray hired to complete the installation of the equipment will be at the NAB
convention until April 28 and will not be able to complete construction until after NAB. The contractor is
currently scheduled to build this facility the week of May 2. Thus, Gray expects to have W27DP-D on the
air in early May.



